
  Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on September 12th.  Board 
members present were Myron, Gary, Karen and Denise.  Billie Jo was not present.  Along with town 
members Emery Heath and Chris Beadles. 

Agenda was approved as presented by Gary with a 2nd by Myron 

Secretaries report was read and approved as read by Gary with a 2nd by Myron 

Treasurers report beginning balance was 65,659.60 with deposits of 13,103.35 and bills of 12,341.01 
leaving an ending balance of 66,421.94.  Gary made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report with a 
2nd by Myron. 

Approved and paid bills.  Held back the Haas bill to get further clarification.  Myron was able to support 
the Haas bills they will be able to be approved at the next meeting. 

Supervisors report 

1.  2 Beavers have been removed from Smith Dr. 
2. Myron and Gary attended the Towns Association meeting.  They gave a brief overview of the 

meeting. 

Roadwork 

1.  Blacktop work has been done on Smith drive and Spur 

Residence Concerns 

1. Emery Heath was present questioning if the town has the authority to not issue a liquor license 
or if they are able to revoke one.  Karen has been doing some research and will bring the 
information back to the next meeting. 

Correspondence 

1.  Myron showed the bridge inspection report there are a few concerns on the bridge on Spur and 
Smith. 

New Business 

1.  Myron asked the board what the thoughts were regarding a large animal ordinance in the 
village.  At this time we will not be taking any action on this. 

Gary made a motion to adjourn. 

Next meeting was set for October 10th. 

 


